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HB 2054 – Relating to the status of district attorneys in the Public 
Employees Retirement System 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
The measure specifies that deputy district attorneys qualify as police officers under the 
Public Employees Retirement System.  This measure is effective on January 1, 2024; 
however, eligibly provisions apply on or after the effective date.   
 
A preliminary staff measure summary, fiscal impact statement, and revenue impact 
statement are available on the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS).   There is a 
budget amendment on OLIS that removes district attorneys and clarified the Police and Fire 
service eligibility of deputy district attorneys.    
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the –2 amendment. 
 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the –2 amendment to HB 2054.  (VOTE) 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 2054, as amended by the –2 amendment, be moved to the Ways 
and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 2054, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 
recommendation.  (VOTE) 

 
Carriers 
 
Full Committee: ____________________________________ 
 
House Floor: ____________________________________ 



 
Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 
 


